
Dunkirk ESC Steam Boiler Series IV to V 

Dunkirk will be implementing a remote style Low Water Cut-Off sensing 

probe on all ESC steam boilers. Please refer to Technical Bulletin number 

DTB-052218 for more information.  

This product enhancement will be a rolling change and is expected to take 

place in June 2018. The boiler series will change from ESC IV to ESC V.     

The SKUs have been changed to reflect the transition from ESC IV to ESC V. 

The new SKU’s and Trade Prices are on the following pages. Please be sure 

to download the most current version of the price book and trade price list 

by visiting the Customer Web Portal at https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com/login.asp. 

If you have any questions, please contact Customer Service at 1-800-325-5479. 

Thank you, 

Karin Englert 

Hydronic Product Manager 

https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com/pdf/ESC%20IV%20LWCO%20Tech%20Bulletin.pdf
https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com/login.asp



